
Thomas Bullock CE Primary & Nursery Academy 
Summer 1 Term Newsletter—Antarctica Class [ Reception ] 

Let your light shine! 
 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. This is 
a super busy term for us as we consolidate 
lots of our previous learning and move on to 
new things. We hope to spend lots of time 
learning outdoors as the weather improves 

and as always, we will get up to lots of fun 
adventures.  

PE DAYS - Monday & Wednesday 
FOREST SCHOOL FRIDAY’s 

Look out for further information regarding 
our superhero reading challenge this term 

coming to your email inbox & tapestry memo ! 

This half term’s learning: 
 

Our topic this term is ‘How does it grow?’ 
 

We will be focusing our learning around the 
topic of GROWTH & SPRING.  

 
 

 

Our Learning Objectives: 
child’s belongings! 

Our focus texts this term will be: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We will be looking at adventure stories,    
poetry, instructions, speech and non-fiction 
fact texts. 
In Maths we will be deepening our          
understanding of numbers to 10 and       
exploring numbers beyond. We will learn 
about numerical patterns, odds and evens, 
halves and doubles. 
 

In Read, Write Inc. phonics we will be consoli-
dating our learning so far of previously 
taught sounds. We’ll complete set 2 sounds 
and focus on ‘holding a sentence’ when  
writing. We will continue on Red ditty & 
green storybooks before extending further. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 
Taking responsibility. 

Team work; taking turns, sharing, managing 
our emotions. 

 
Understanding the World/ Expressive Arts & 

Design/ : 
Understanding what plants need to grow. 

Maintaining the flowerbeds. Creating blossom 
prints. Studying and recreating Vangough 
Sunflower art. We will observe the lifecycle 
of a butterfly. We will have weekly Music 

sessions with Norfolk Music Hub. 
Physical Development: 

Our weekly PE lessons with Mrs Greenland; 
funky finger station; handwriting and letter 
formation; dough disco; outdoor obstacles; 

outdoor learning 
Outdoor Learning: 

Exploring our school areas;. We will be    
creating and maintain our growing areas.      

Creating outdoor wreaths and flower      
collages. We have weekly forest school with 

Mrs Garrod. 


